
 

Dear Parents of 3rd, 4th, and 5th Grade, 

We are delighted to invite all young girls (grades 3rd, 4th, and 
5th) to participate in our Holy Friday night services as Myrrh 
Bearers.  The Myrrh Bearers hold a significant place in the Greek 
Orthodox faith, exemplifying unwavering devotion to Jesus Christ 
and being among the first to witness His Resurrection. 

To prepare for this special role, we will host a unique Sunday 
School lesson on April 6th, following Holy Communion.  This 

session, led by Eva Vathis and Laurie Sahines, will delve into the 
significance of the Myrrh Bearers and their inspiring contributions 
to our faith. 

If your daughter(s) would like to participate, please respond to 
the email below indicating their first and last name.  Holy Friday 
will be observed on April 18th, and we will be sure to share more 
details about attire and service times as the date approaches. 

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration and encouraging 
your daughters to engage in this meaningful tradition. 

Email here:  SundaySchool@saintnicholas.org 
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